
 

 

 

              
HCS/CIR/2024-25/46 

July 23, 2024 
 

Dear Parents  

The PTM of your ward will be conducted in the school premises 

on Saturday, July 27, 2024 between 0830 hrs to 1130 hrs.  

Kindly be punctual.  

 
Note: As per the school norms students accompanying the parents 

are expected to be in proper school uniform. 

 

 

Sunita Gangahar  
Principal  
 


